
From: Richard Winn  
Sent: 28 February 2020 16:22
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: Ray Owen
Subject: FW: 2020/0053 Cloughton Moor Woods
 
Dear Hillary
 
Thank you for your letter dated 28 February 2020.
 
In answer to your queries, I confirm:
 
1.  The new curbing will be granite sets.
2.  The new gates will be 1.0M high, farm style, tubular galvanized steel
supported by timber posts.
 
Best regards
 
Richard  
 
From: Hilary Saunders [mailto:h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk] 
Sent: 28 February 2020 11:21
To: 
Subject: 2020/0053 Cloughton Moor Woods
 
Dear Richard,
 
Please find attached a letter relating to the above matter
 
Yours sincerely
 
H. Saunders
 
Mrs Hilary Saunders MRTPI
Planning Team Leader
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Development Management
 
Tel.no. 01439 772700
 
 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private
message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the
message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the
addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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